
5. IMPACT OF COVID-19 PANDEMIC ON THE IJB RISKS 

 The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by the Chief Officer outlining the impact of the Covid-19 pandemic on the 
IJB Risks and associated Risk Actions . 

 The committee was asked to :- 

 1. To note that the Strategic Inspection Report was expected to make 
recommendations in relation to Strategic Planning and Locality 
Planning and agree that the existing risk action was retired and that 
a new risk action was defined once the report was published and 
could be considered by the IJB; 

 2. To note the delays incurred on the strategic planning function with 
staff deployed to support operational delivery and to acknowledge 
that there may be further waves of the pandemic to come; and 

 3. To agree that a new risk to be added to the risk register to reflect 
the impact of the pandemic response on the strategic planning 
function and to outline the mitigating actions. 

 Decision 

 To approve the terms of the report 

 


